
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      SPRING CONCERT 
   

The “All School” Paul Banks 

Spring Concert “Drums Alive” 

will be held Thursday, April 2nd 

at 1:00 p.m. at the Homer High 

School Mariner Theater.  

Everyone is invited to a wonderful 

performance by the Paul Banks 

students. 

 

SPRING PORTRAITS 
TUESDAY, MARCH 31 

 
  This is a pre-pay program.  An 

order form will come home with 

your child. If you want your 

child’s picture taken please send 

back the envelope and money with 

the order form.  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 

April 1 – Site Council 

April 2 – Spring Program 

April 3 – No School 

April 5 - Easter 

April 7, 8, 9 Registration 

April 17 – PTA Math & Science 

Night & Summer Programs Fair 

April 21 – PTA Mtg. 

April 20-24 – Volunteer 

Appreciation Week 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION 
WEEK 

 

  We will be celebrating Volunteer 

Week April 20 through April 24.  

This is our opportunity for the 

staff at PBE to say THANK YOU 

to the many dedicated volunteers 

who spend countless hours 

working in our school.  Our 

volunteers help make this school a 

richly varied, exciting and loving 

place to learn.  They also lighten the 

workload for our staff and support 

us in our quest to provide the best 

education for our students. 

  Volunteers please come to school 

during the week of April 20th.  Let 

us express our appreciation for 

your hard work and dedication.  

 

 

 
 
KINDERGARTEN AND NEW 
STUDENT REGISTRATION 
 

April 7, 8, 9 will be 

registration for new students 

who will attend Paul Banks 

for the 2015-2016 school 

year.  Kindergarten students 

must be 5 years of age on or 

before  

September 1, 2015. 

Early registration is very 

important for staffing. 

  
 

 

NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 

 ISSUE 

 

 

Friday, April 3 
Vacation Day 

No School! 

SWIM LESSONS 
 
All students will have 

a week of swim 

lessons during the 

month of April.  Your 

child’s teacher will be 

sending home more 

information on this 

program.  

 


